
 

ATTENTION: House Rules Committee Chair & Legislators 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

RE: HB 2988 

 

3.13.13 

 

Please oppose the above referred bill. It creates needless paperwork 

for election officials and clutters the electoral rolls with registrants 

that have a high probability of relocating, either for work or study 

purposes. 

 

It is soon enough for students to register a few months before they 

turn 18 years of age. 

 

Ruth Bendl, 10980 SW Muirwood Drive, Portland OR 97225 

Ph. 503-644-0596 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


